
RE: Public Access Riglrts Pursuantto JtrdiciarylawS63.3

Dear Mr. Kee:

Thank you for your today's fax - which saved me the trouble of requesting the Commission's
January 16,2007 report of nominees for chiefjudge of the New York Court of Appeals,.

However, the report to which my January 16,2007 letter was referring was the December 2006
report of nominees for associate judge to the New York Court of Appeals - which was the basis for
Governor Spitzer's appointment of Theodore T. Jones, Jr.

I would appreciate if you would both fax and mail me this December 2006 report.

Iassume that the questionnaire forms and releases for candidates for chiefjudge are the same as for
candidates for associate judge and that the public brochures are the same, but, if no! please send
such differing materials by mail.

Thank you.

Yours for a quality judiciary,

&rtA
ELENA RUfH SASSOWER, DiTectoT
Cettet for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)


